
Dear Students, Parents, and Community Members, 

 

Welcome to Woodcrest Junior High School, home of the Wolverines!  I count it an honor to 

serve as the principal of this great school and to be part of a faculty that supports its students 

with engaging lessons, high expectations and rigorous instruction, and within a safe 

environment.  We endeavor to provide every student with the tools necessary to succeed 

here at Woodcrest, as well when they transition to high school, and beyond.  Please take 

confidence in the realization that you and your student are at a wonderful time in their 

academic life and that the Woodcrest family is dedicated to providing an outstanding 

educational program with a variety of enrichment activities, as well as intervention programs, 

adding to everyone’s success.  

  

Of course, our school could not be successful without the dedication and support from the 

wonderful parents and community members who devote their time and energy to “Wolverine 

Nation.”  Consequently, I encourage every parent to become actively involved in our school 

programs.  “Coffee with Administration” is one opportunity for parent involvement, as it 

provides a forum to meet with the administration, once per trimester, to discuss and hear 

about the various school programs.  

 

It is truly a privilege to be a member of this great organization and I wish everyone a 

successful 2017 – 2018 school year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Don Jones 

Principal 

 


